
June 1, 2023 

Update on the Swap Shop at the Transfer Station that the Recycling Dividends 

Program Grant helped to pay for.  

Residents are recycling good items that other people can reuse.  Drop them off at 

the Swap Shop.  Please check with the attendants before putting them in the 

Shop. Items have to be clean and in working condition. 

After one year, the Swap Shop is doing really well.  Things are coming in and going 

out quickly. The swap shop is also good for the environment because it is saving 

landfill space. 

Thank you. 

Ellen DuPont  

Board of Health  


